
7627 Old Receiver Road 

Frederick MD 21701 

December 13, 1983 

Larry R. Strawderman 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

Dear Mr. Strawderman: 

Thank you very much for your letter of October 20 with which you 

forwarded two (previously disclosed) documents, referred to you by 

NIS, in response to my May 1977 request. I'm certainly glad to see 

that outside the CIA some of my old FOIA requests are not completely 
forgotten and ignored. 

May I ask you once again when you intend to act on some of my requests 

of the CIA that are even older than this one to NIS and the appeal 

from withholdings in incomplete compliance with my January 1971 request? 

If my memory is not flawed, I have also appealed denial of a fee waiver 
for which I believe I do and did qualify. 

In fairness and in the hope of avoiding unnecessary litigation, I 

inform you that I have copies of CIA records that were not provided 
in response to my 1971 request and of internal CIA records disclosing 

the deliberate deception of the official responding to that request. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg


